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Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On August 21, 2003, Verizon Florida is filing with the Office of Market Monitoring and 
Strategic Analysis responses to Staffs 2003 lncum bent Local Exchange Carrier (ILEC) 
data request on competition. 

Verizon considers the responses to questions 1-8 (exclusive of number 7 which did not 
require a response) and 12 on the enclosed CD to be proprietary and filed under a claim 
of confidentiality pursuant to 364.1 83(1), Florida Statutes and Rule 25-22.006(5). Ir( that 
regard, one redacted CD and a sealed envelope containing one CD with the confidential 
information highlighted is enclosed. Verizon understands the information must be kept 
confidential until returned to the Company. The confidential information contains CLEC 
specific data which Verizon believes the CLEC would consider highly confidential ag it 
details the wire centers and the types of services the CLEC is providing in Verison’s 
service area. 

If you need additional information, please contact me or Linda Rossy at (813) 483-2525. 
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